
Submitter: Brandon Brezic 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3402 

Members of the state legislature,  

 

Please oppose this bill. We cannot afford to sacrifice critical public transportation 

resources for Oregonians. I am a committee member on the HB2017 STIF transit 

advisory committee. I have heard from transit agencies, small and large how critical 

this funding is. We cannot offer Oregonians the bare minimum. Please oppose this 

bill and support HB 2025.  

 

-Brandon Brezic 

2441 SE 61st Ave 

Portland, OR 97206 


